
From: Diane Tolstoy 
Sent: March 5, 2021 9:49 AM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Thompson, Allan <allan.thompson@caledon.ca>; Innis, Jennifer <jennifer.innis@caledon.ca>; 
Groves, Annette <annette.groves@caledon.ca> 
Subject: 413 Highway 

To Region of Peel Council 

As a 43 year resident of Caledon, I am registering my concern and opposition  to the proposed Highway 
413 that will cut through Caledon & other neighboring regions. 

As an environmentally aware person, I feel that this proposal will create irrevocable harm to our 
wetlands and farmlands. 

I am urging Peel Council to oppose Highway 413, and support a full Federal Environmental Assessment, 
so that no work can begin until we know all the facts about what impact building this highway will have. 

Do we really  need another highway? 

Diane Tolstoy 

March 5, 2021
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